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  Eaternity Jason Wrobel,2016-04-05 Are you ready
to rock mouthwatering, meat-free recipes like a
boss? Let’s face it: not everyone is in the mood
for wheatgrass shots, seaweed salads, and
buckwheat granola 24/7. Sometimes you just need a
juicy burger, gooey nachos, fluffy chocolate chip
pancakes, or raw cookie dough, am I right?
Eaternity offers nutritious and delicious plant-
based recipes, guaranteed to satisfy all of your
insane comfort-food cravings and more! Jason
Wrobel shows you his health-friendly spins on all
of the above, as well as Caesar salad, fudge
brownies, asparagus risotto, tortilla soup,
and—wait for it—salted caramel waffles. Just one
bite and you’ll be obsessed! Unlike most cookbooks
that merely tell you what to eat and how to make
it, Eaternity gives you the current research and
science behind today’s major health concerns, and
explains why you should eat certain foods based on
your individual goals, whether it’s to lose
weight, have more energy, sleep sounder, be
stronger, boost your libido, or just feel better.
You’ll learn why eating real, unprocessed foods
can help you live longer—and how to have fun doing
it! With a light, no-pressure vibe, wicked humor,
and drool-worthy food photography, Eaternity makes
it easy to bring it on down to veganville and feel
awesome. It’s Nutrition 101 meets healthy food
porn that’s so crazy-good you’ll want to eat this
way all the time!
  Eaternity Jason Wrobel,2016-04-05 Get ready to
rock delicious, meat-free recipes like a boss with
this vegan recipe and lifestyle book—from the chef
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behind the hit cooking show How to Live to 100
Let’s face it: not everyone is in the mood for
wheatgrass shots, seaweed salads, and buckwheat
granola 24/7. Sometimes you just need a juicy
burger, gooey nachos, fluffy chocolate chip
pancakes, or raw cookie dough, am I right?
Eaternity offers nutritious and delicious plant-
based recipes, guaranteed to satisfy all of your
insane comfort-food cravings and more! Jason
Wrobel shows you his health-friendly spins on all
of the above, as well as Caesar salad, fudge
brownies, asparagus risotto, tortilla soup,
and—wait for it—salted caramel waffles. Just one
bite and you’ll be obsessed! Unlike most cookbooks
that merely tell you what to eat and how to make
it, Eaternity gives you the current research and
science behind today’s major health concerns, and
explains why you should eat certain foods based on
your individual goals, whether it’s to lose
weight, have more energy, sleep sounder, be
stronger, boost your libido, or just feel better.
You’ll learn why eating real, unprocessed foods
can help you live longer—and how to have fun doing
it. With a light, no-pressure vibe, wicked humor,
and drool-worthy food photography, Eaternity makes
it easy to bring it on down to veganville and feel
awesome. It’s Nutrition 101 meets healthy food
porn that’s so crazy-good you’ll want to eat this
way all the time!
  Wanderlust Find Your True Fork Jeff Krasno,Maria
Zizka,Grace Edquist,2017-07-18 From Jeff Krasno,
author of Wanderlust and creator of the wildly
popular Wanderlust festivals, comes the foodie's
roadmap to making responsible, ethical decisions
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about food—you don't have to be a yogi to try out
these delicious, organic, and seasonal recipes.
Wanderlust Find Your True Fork answers all the
questions you have about eating a healthy, whole
foods diet, explaining how to start an urban
garden, providing composting techniques, and
demystifying biodynamic agriculture. It's the
definitive guide to developing a closer connection
to what you eat. With the help of an all-star cast
of chefs and wellness influencers that contribute
expert advice, the book has yummy recipes for
vegans, vegetarians, omnivores, and everything in
between. Being conscious about what we put in our
bodies is a cornerstone of living a balanced life,
and with Wanderlust Find Your True Fork you can
take that passion for healthy living off the mat
and onto the plate.
  The Food Babe Way Vani Hari,2015-02-10 Eliminate
toxins from your diet and transform the way you
feel in just 21 days with this national bestseller
full of shopping lists, meal plans, and mouth-
watering recipes. Did you know that your fast food
fries contain a chemical used in Silly Putty? Or
that a juicy peach sprayed heavily with pesticides
could be triggering your body to store fat? When
we go to the supermarket, we trust that all our
groceries are safe to eat. But much of what we're
putting into our bodies is either tainted with
chemicals or processed in a way that makes us gain
weight, feel sick, and age before our time.
Luckily, Vani Hari -- aka the Food Babe -- has got
your back. A food activist who has courageously
put the heat on big food companies to disclose
ingredients and remove toxic additives from their
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products, Hari has made it her life's mission to
educate the world about how to live a clean,
organic, healthy lifestyle in an overprocessed,
contaminated-food world, and how to look and feel
fabulous while doing it. In The Food Babe Way,
Hari invites you to follow an easy and accessible
plan that will transform the way you feel in three
weeks. Learn how to: Remove unnatural chemicals
from your diet Rid your body of toxins Lose weight
without counting calories Restore your natural
glow Including anecdotes of her own transformation
along with easy-to-follow shopping lists, meal
plans, and tantalizing recipes, The Food Babe Way
will empower you to change your food, change your
body, and change the world.
  The Vegan Ketogenic Diet Cookbook Nicole
Derseweh,Whitney Lauritsen,2020-02-11 Enjoy the
benefits of a vegan ketogenic diet with delicious,
easy-to-prepare, plant-based meals The Vegan
Ketogenic Diet Cookbook features practical
guidance on how to start and maintain a vegan keto
diet. You’ll find detailed instructions on the
basics of a ketogenic diet, including a
comprehensive list of what to eat (and what to
avoid) when following a vegan keto diet. Explore
75 delicious, vegan keto recipes for every time of
day, including snacks, salads, and sauces, and a
breakdown of macronutrients for each recipe.
Choosing to follow a vegan ketogenic diet doesn’t
mean you have to sacrifice flavor or satisfaction.
This ketogenic cookbook presents simple,
delectable, plant-based recipes that will delight
your taste buds and satisfy your hunger. Start the
day with a vibrant go get ‘em green smoothie bowl,
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snack on decadent cookie fat bombs, and scratch
that pizza itch with keto margherit-o-pizza. The
Vegan Ketogenic Diet Cookbook walks you through
each step of a satisfying vegan keto lifestyle
with: Simple meal planning—Take the guesswork out
of the vegan keto diet with two weeks of meal
planning, including breakfast, lunch, dinner, and
snacks. Shopping lists that make prep a
breeze—Full shopping lists walk you through each
ingredient that you need to make two weeks of
delicious, satisfying, vegan keto meals. Kick-
start your vegan keto diet with The Vegan
Ketogenic Diet Cookbook!
  The Plant-Based Cookbook Ashley
Madden,2021-03-02 An essential resource for your
health―if we are what we eat, let’s make every
(delicious) bite count! This cookbook will no
doubt transform your kitchen, bringing new plant-
based, whole food ideas to the table and offering
easy yet healthy recipe solutions for everything
from celebratory meals to rushed weeknight
dinners. Ashley Madden is a pharmacist turned
plant-based chef, certified holistic nutritional
consultant, and devoted health foodie. A diagnosis
of multiple sclerosis changed her whole life and
approach to food, eventually shaping a new food
philosophy and inspiring this book. The Plant-
Based Cookbook is especially helpful for those
with dietary requirements or food allergies as all
recipes are vegan, dairy-free, gluten-free, and
oil-free without compromising on taste or relying
on packaged and processed ingredients. All-natural
recipes include: One-pot creamy pasta Vibrant
nourish bowls Decadent no-bake cinnamon rolls A
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show-stopping cheese ball Life-changing carrot
cake And so much more! Whether you consider
yourself an amateur home cook or a Michelin Star
chef, this collection of recipes will inspire you
to turn whole foods into magical, mouthwatering
meals and give you confidence to prepare plants in
creative and health-supportive ways.
  The Juice Generation Eric Helms,Amely
Greeven,2014-01-14 A full-color guide to making
healthy juices, smoothies and other blended
superfoods includes more than 100 recipes.
Original.
  Epic Vegan Quick and Easy Dustin
Harder,2021-05-11 Accessible. Affordable.
Delicious. These three words are at the heart of
Epic Vegan Quick and Easy, a cookbook of simple
one-pot and one-pan meals perfect for anyone who
wants to dive into plant-based cooking. Veteran
author and creator of The Vegan Roadie series,
Dustin Harder serves as your guide to all things
vegan, showing you how to use straightforward
ingredients and techniques to make every meal
epic. This book tells you how to create your own
masterpieces by adding exciting flavors and
textures, stacking layers upon layers of ooey-
gooey goodness, and putting variety at your
fingertips. No matter where you are on your food
journey, the collection of epic recipes in this
book will serve as your road map to enjoying
flavor-packed, plant-based cooking. Vegetarian,
vegan, flexitarian, occasionally meatless—all are
welcome here! Create fast and delicious dishes
such as: Beyond the Cinnamon Roll Sheet-Pan
Pancakes Effortless Buttered Pan Biscuits Sesame
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Thai Chili Cauliflower Bites Made in Minutes Mini
Pizza Cups Cherry Limeade Cobbler Bars Stress Free
Reuben Burger Crafty One Pot Mac and Cheese Toasty
Pear and Walnut Arugula Flatbread Spiced Hot
Chocolate S’mores Brownies From quick breakfast
bites to lunch breaks and sweet treats, these
recipes cover every meal of the day, as well as
scrumptious snacks, apps, and entrees. You'll also
find great nutrient-rich staples, sheet-pan meals,
and meal prep combos that require very little time
and, better yet, minimal clean up! It's time to
relax, play with your food and get epic with Epic
Vegan Quick and Easy.
  Complete Keto Drew Manning,2019-02-12 New York
Times best-selling author and expert trainer Drew
Manning offers a ketogenic lifestyle reset that
really works. His highly accessible program is
filled with the practical tools, emotional
support, and real-life wisdom readers need to get
lasting results. Keto for your life! A ketogenic
diet can kick start incredible weight loss, cut
through brain fog, boost your energy, and even
relieve some health conditions by reducing
inflammation throughout your body. It can also be
difficult to stick with once the two, three, or
four weeks of a program are up. Lifestyle changes
just aren't sustainable if you don't have the
right support. This is where health and fitness
expert Drew Manning comes in--with a solution that
goes way beyond willpower. Complete Keto offers a
total ketogenic lifestyle reset that's based on a
deep understanding of the challenges in living
keto, as well as the benefits it brings and the
science that makes it work. It's keto for life--
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your life. In these pages, you'll find: * All the
nuts and bolts of keto, including what to eat,
what to avoid, and how to adapt the plan if you're
vegan or vegetarian * Drew's signature 30-Day Keto
Cleanse to jump-start your journey * A second-
phase plan for living keto long-term * More than
75 delicious recipes for eating keto, illustrated
with mouthwatering photos * Easy-to-follow
exercise routines * Supportive strategies for a
journey of true transformation--in body, mind, and
spirit Changing your lifestyle can be hard no
matter what diet you choose, but this
authoritative, engaging book brings true
transformation with keto within your reach. Drew's
comprehensive program is filled with the practical
tools, emotional support, and real-life wisdom you
need to create lasting change and become the best
version of you. Your keto journey begins here--and
Drew is an amazing companion every step of the
way.
  Opportunities for Education Through Public
Service ,2000
  Vegan Bowl Attack! Jackie Sobon,2016-07-15 Vegan
Bowl Attack! breaks new trail with 100+ vegan
recipes that combine vegetables, whole grains, and
protein in one simple and complete meal.
  The Real Food Revolution Tim Ryan,
Congressman,2015-10-13 We Americans love our food.
It’s part of what has made this nation great. Our
fertile farmlands and the abundance and variety of
our agricultural output are the envy of the world.
For most of our history, we lived close to the
land, food was accessed locally, and we processed
it in our own kitchens. But as our population and
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economy has boomed in the last century and we
concentrated in cities, we industrialized our food
system—with food coming far from home and
processed multiple times. As foods rich in natural
taste declined, we relied on high amounts of added
sugar, fat, and salt to entice our palates. And it
has taken a toll: our soil is polluted, our
practices are unsustainable, and our health
problems, including everything from allergy-
related disease to obesity, are on the rise. This
has all contributed to historic levels of heart
disease, stroke, diabetes, and other causes of
preventable death. The good news is that people
are starting to find solutions. They’re voting
with their pocketbooks for a new kind of food
system—family farm, 21st-century style. Suburban
and urban moms (and dads) want to know what’s in
their food and where it comes from. No more snack
packs, Ding Dongs, and soda for lunch. This
revolution is not only in how people eat, but also
in how they grow, distribute, shop for, and
prepare food. And the food is better tasting,
better looking, and better for you.The Real Food
Revolution by Congressman Tim Ryan is a manifesto
for this new food movement. In it, readers will
find information on: • The history and current
state of our food systems • Myriad negative
impacts of our present food practices on our
health and our planet • Pros and cons of the
current farm bill and what changes could help
restore our nation • What’s happening both at the
national and local levels • How people can get
involved, with actionable steps at the end of each
chapter This is a non-partisan, good-news message



11

that will inform, inspire, and help readers around
the country get involved. The era of the Twinkie
and the hot-dog-stuffed-crust pizza has been fun,
but now it’s time for a change.
  The Vegan Way Jackie Day,2016-10-25 “Writing in
a playful and upbeat fashion, Day guides her
readers through a day-by-day approach to living
vegan... For those interested in becoming
acquainted with “the vegan way,” this book
marvelously succeeds.” – Publishers Weekly I only
wish I had had this book decades ago! - Moby This
goes well beyond diet ... This book is a
comprehensive guide to anyone looking to switch to
a plant-based life. - Booklist The Vegan Way is
like having a friendly non-judgmental vegan friend
by your side to help you every step of the way as
you blossom into a happier, healthier being. So
inspiring! - Pamela Anderson The Vegan Way is a
book filled with everything Jackie Day has learned
as a happy vegan, a health educator, and author of
the popular vegan blog, My Vegan Journal. A
lifestyle guide that’s a real game-changer, The
Vegan Way is for those who are intimidated by
going vegan overnight, but don’t want the
transition to stretch out for months or even
years. In a 21 day plan that emphasizes three core
reasons for going vegan—being as healthy as you
can be, being compassionate to animals, and
respecting our planet—Jackie provides inspiration
along with a specific goal to achieve with all of
the support you need to accomplish it. It might be
something as simple as switching out your coffee
creamer for vanilla almond milk or kicking the
cheese habit. Readers will learn where to dine and
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what to order when eating out, the most vegan-
friendly places to visit, how to avoid clothing
made from animals, and how to decipher those pesky
ingredients lists. And throughout, Jackie will be
providing glimpses into the finer points of vegan
living, giving readers something to aspire to as
they get past Vegan 101. Readers will also find a
handful of easy and delicious recipes sprinkled
throughout. The Vegan Way is a road map that puts
positive thoughts about health, the environment,
and animals into action, transforming your life
into a vibrant, healthy, and compassionate one.
  America's Children ,2007
  Dining at The Ravens Jeff Stanford,Joan
Stanford,2016-02-09 At The Ravens, dinner is more
than just a meal. It's a feast for your spirit.
Located on the Mendocino coast at the only vegan
resort in the United States, The Ravens Restaurant
at the Stanford Inn by the Sea embodies a mindful,
compassionate, and sustainable dining experience
in an enchanting and unforgettable setting. Now in
Dining at The Ravens, Jeff and Joan Stanford, the
Inn and restaurant founders, bring the Ravens
culinary experience into your home. Teeming with
beautiful photographs, Dining at The Ravens
features more than 150 delicious vegan recipes and
shares the charming history of the Inn and
restaurant, cooking tips for perfect recipe
execution, and even inspiration for creating your
own garden. Discover one of the restaurant's most
popular breakfast dishes, Citrus Polenta with
Braised Garden Greens and a Creamy Toasted Cashew
Sauce, and many others, such as: Ravens Sea Palm
Strudel Indian-Spiced Polenta Napoleon Mushroom
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Pesto and Sun-Dried Tomato Burger Ravens Spicy
Peanut Curry Sea Palm Sweet Summer Corn Bisque
Peach Huckleberry Cobbler Pull up a seat and find
out why vegans and non-vegans alike flock to The
Ravens for an extraordinary dining experience.
  Cancer-Free with Food Liana Werner
Gray,2019-04-23 The best-selling author of The
Earth Diet offers a simple yet comprehensive guide
to nutrition for those who have been diagnosed
with cancer. With a foreword by Mark Hyman, M.D.
If you want to fight cancer, what should you eat?
Food is medicine. By now, this important message
has made its way from holistic circles to the
mainstream. To ward off cancer and decrease its
risk, meals specially formulated to nourish,
soothe, and fortify can be an important part of
treatment. But what foods work best? That remains
frustratingly elusive and time-consuming to
research. Happily, author Liana Werner-Gray--known
for her best-selling books including The Earth
Diet and 10-Minute Recipes--has done the research
for you. Within these pages she has gathered the
best foods for various types of cancer, along with
195 simple and tested recipes created to boost
your immune system and promote healing. Designed
to work on their own or in conjunction with other
therapies, these healthy and appealing meals can
also be tailored for a gluten-free, keto, vegan,
and paleo diet. * For skin cancers, try Walnut
Meatballs (page 210) * For lung cancer, try
Cauliflower Popcorn (page 223) * For breast
cancers, try an Orange Arugula Avocado Sesame Seed
Salad (page 249) * For prostate cancer, try
Vanilla Pudding (page 335) * For liver cancer, try
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Bentonite Clay Drink (page 193) An extraordinarily
relevant book . . . Cancer-Free with Food is
medicine for the 21st century. -- Mark Hyman,
M.D., director, Cleveland Clinic Center for
Functional Medicine. In Cancer-Free with Food,
Liana shows how to turn your kitchen into a
pharmacy so that you can take care of your health
at the most fundamental and important level. -- Ty
M. Bollinger, New York Times best-selling author
of The Truth About Cancer An essential guide for
anyone diagnosed with cancer. -- Josh Axe DNM, DC,
CNS, certified doctor of natural medicine, doctor
of chiropractic and clinical nutritionist, and
author of Eat Dirt Cancer-Free with Food is a
guidebook for anyone looking to heal their body
from the inside out. -- Vani Hari, New York Times
best-selling author of The Food Babe Way
  Vegan Yack Attack on the Go! Jackie
Sobon,2018-07-03 The popular vegan blogger shares
quick, easy, and flavorful plant-based recipes
deigned to fit delicious, healthy foods into your
busy life! Jackie Sobon, the plant-based rock star
behind the blog Vegan Yack Attack is your guide to
go-to recipes you can prepare easily, make in
advance, or take with you. Vegan Yack Attack on
the Go! offers beautifully photographed recipes
you not only want to eat, but can whip up in any
slice of time you can carve out. Following an
introduction to vegan cooking that includes pantry
necessities, equipment, and tips and tricks,
Jackie shares can’t-miss recipes such as:
Blueberry Zucchini Breakfast Cookies Berry Rhubarb
Chia Jam BBQ Tempeh Wrap Sesame Soba Salad Kale
Raspberry Grain Salad Summer Stew with Zucchini,
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Tomatoes & Corn Butternut Mac and Trees Chickpea
Tendies & Waffles Hearty Skillet Cornbread
Campfire Banana Splits
  Love Fed Christina Ross,2015-03-17 Nourish your
body as you indulge in Love Fed desserts—heaven in
every bite. An artist in the kitchen, Christina
Ross relies on intuition and creativity to conjure
up her beautiful Parisian-inspired confections.
Christina found her calling when she transitioned
to a raw, vegan diet and discovered one thing was
missing—decadent sweets! She set out to remedy the
situation and, to her surprise and delight, found
that the heavenly, nutritious treats she created
didn't just satisfy her sweet tooth—they were
better than traditional sweets in every way! In
Love Fed: Purely Decadent, Simply Raw, Plant-Based
Desserts, Christina, founder of the vegan dessert
line PatisseRaw and the popular blog love-fed.com,
serves up raw, vegan treats full of nourishing
ingredients and intense flavor, without a touch of
gluten, dairy, or refined sweeteners. Love Fed
takes the plant-based, no-cook method of preparing
desserts to new heights with more than 80
delicious, easy recipes. Christina gives you
everything from Pistachio Saffron Rose Water Ice
Cream and Chocolate Almond Hazelnut Caramel Apple
Torte to Trail-Blazing Truffles, Blueberry Coconut
Dreamsicles, and Splendid Day Red Velvet Cupcakes,
satisfying to even the most discerning sweet
tooth. Along the way, she introduces new
ingredients, shares her solutions for potential
hiccups, tells stories from her life, and includes
mouthwatering full-color photos. Featuring a
recipe by Jason Mraz, Love Fed caters to both
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novices and experienced foodies alike. Chocolate
lovers, caramel aficionados, ice cream devotees,
cake enthusiasts, cheesecake fans—Love Fed has it
all for you.
  Vegan Yack Attack's Plant-Based Meal Prep Jackie
Sobon,2020-01-07 If you've always loved the idea
of meal prepping, but never felt ready to begin,
you've come to the right place. Vegan Yack
Attack's Plant-Based Meal Prep takes the guesswork
out of meal planning and sets you up with simple,
make-ahead recipes that keep your fridge full and
your schedule free. If you're a vegan and
frequently on the go, it can be hard to find
plant-based options that you not only caneat, but
also want to eat. In many cases, preplanning your
own meals is both the healthier, and more
delicious, option. But it's not always easy to
figure out what to make and how to prepare it all.
With this cookbook, veteran author Jackie Sobon
does all the figuring for you, giving you meal
plans you can start on Sunday—or whatever day
works for you—and use throughout the week. Whether
you’re cooking for one or for the whole family,
you’ll find recipes to match all of your needs,
from big-batch sauces and soups to simple sheet-
pan, Instant Pot, and freezer meals. You'll also
find ideas for great car breakfasts and work
lunches, along with all the tips and tools you'll
need to plan ahead and make your life easier.
Recipes include soon-to-be favorites such as:
Breakfast Burritos Grain-Free Granola Fajita Pita
Pockets Corn Fritter Salad Nacho Potato Bake Farro
Brussels Spring Salad Creamy Avocado Tahini
Zoodles Snacky Seed Clusters Cinnamon Toast
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Popcorn Chocolate Peanut Butter Rice Bars With
more than 100 recipes and 13 weekly plans (plus
Jackie's signature stunning photography), meal
prep success is in the bag!
  Joy's Simple Food Remedies Joy Bauer,2020-03-31
Now in paperback, the nutrition and health expert
for the TODAY show helps you to heal yourself
easily from 20 everyday ailments using key power
foods and recipes. Do you often wake up in the
morning not feeling your best? Maybe it's a
nagging cold or a dreaded hangover, or perhaps
it's something more chronic, such as PMS or
seasonal allergies. In Joy's Simple Food Remedies,
New York Times best-selling author and TODAY show
nutritionist Joy Bauer tackles 20 of the most
common everyday ailments. For each ailment, she
explores the science, explains the causes, and
offers five healing foods. You'll also enjoy more
than 60 mouthwatering recipes to increase your
energy, ease aches and pains, boost brain power,
reduce anxiety and stress, and live your life to
the fullest!
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